
 

NEWSLETTER 

April 12, 2024 
 
 
Hello Neighbors, 

Now that spring has sprung, the date of May 5th has been set for our spring social to 
celebrate.  Yes, Cinco de Mayo and fajitas.  Add good weather, friends, and neighbors, 
and you have the ingredients for a great day!  If you haven't attended the socials, we 
recommend you stop by. Good food and neighbors just go together well.  Say hello to 
your friends and make some new ones.  We hope to see you there. 

On the community side, the Board is looking to upgrade the landscaping in Quakers 
Landing.  We have talked about volunteers to maintain our medians and already have a 
few people that are doing so.  If you would like to adopt a median, let the board know 
please.  There are 15 medians, five have brick around them and three more have 
shrubs or trees that are not maintained as often as the ones that have grass.  That 
leaves seven to be mowed, probably twice a month for nine months and once a month 
during the slow growing season.  The weather will always be a factor in our 
maintenance.  With the area at the front entrance, that's less than ½ acre to be 
maintained. 

Bids from landscaping companies are also being sought so if you know of a company, 
please let us know. 

We would like any feedback you have to offer by going to the website and send an 
email to quakerslanding.board@gmail.com.  We do not monitor or respond to social 
media sites, so please use QLCIA WEBSITE to inform us. 

Thank you, 
 
QLCIA Board 


